
Big up a Book competition!
We would like children to share their favourite books with our school community in a fun and creative way, with 
lots of prizes up for grabs including 12 x £10 WH smith vouchers.

Children could tell us about their book in just about anyway they like but, as we need to be able to share and 
display their work around school, we are asking children not to use digital media on this occasion. Below are 
some suggestions though there are lots of other things they could do too!

● Poster showing the different characters and their characteristics
● Picture of their favourite scene - it could be labelled or have a brief description 

explaining what is happening
● A model in a box replicating a scene or character
● Creating a new front cover for their book
● Create a bookmark with characters or favourite phrases
● Create a mini-book with their favourite parts of the book 

and drawings

Please could children bring in creations from Monday 28th February to Thursday 3rd March? Winners will be 
chosen on that Thursday and prizes will be awarded in celebration assembly the following day. Good luck!

To celebrate World Book Day we would like as many children as possible to get excited about 
books. In school we will be sharing lots of stories and books but we would like families at home to 
join in the fun. 



These are the wonderful 
£1 World Book Day books 
that are available this year.

Ever year, each child is 
given a £1 World Book Day 
token. WH Smith will be 
bringing these books into 
school so children can 
choose a book and bring it 
home on World Book Day. 

If you would like to your 
child to spend their world 
book day voucher in 
another way, please let us 
know.


